
From:  Pamela Clay <itsmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  08/28/2020 05:11:06 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Our opposition to proposed Hollywood Center (formerly Millennium) Project
 

Thank you so much, Mindy.

Kind regards,
Pamela 

Sent with Love & Light from my miracle iPhone 11 xox 

On Aug 28, 2020, at 4:37 PM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Pamela,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in
the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project.

Regards,

On Thu, Aug 27, 2020 at 4:08 PM Pamela Clay <itsmusic@earthlink.net> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen,

My husband Bruce and I attended the 9:30am meeting held by phone yesterday to
voice our strong opposition to the proposed Hollywood Center (formerly Millennium)
Project.  We've also expressed our concerns in the attached letter. 

Sincerely,
Pamela M. Bermudez 
2401 Holly Drive
Los Angeles CA  90068
itsmusic@earthlink.net

Toujours L'Amour (Forever Love!) XOX
www.pamelaclay.com

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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